
 

Posted Date: January 19, 2016                                                      Pull Date: March 1, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Call Customer Service at 360-427-5033 for more information 

For up-to-date service alerts follow us on Twitter:@MasonTransit 

Visit our website at www.masontransit.org  

ROUTE 5 CHANGES  

Effective,  
Monday, February 1, 2016 

 

To better serve our riders, Route 5 will be 
rerouted from Laurel St.  It will turn right 

onto W. Birch St. from “B” St. then left on N. 
12

th
 St and back on the current route. 

 

 
 

 

Old Route 
 
 

New Route 

http://www.masontransit.org/

